
From: Melissa Sklar 

Sent: Wednesday, November 05, 2014 12:15 PM 

To: CityClerk 

Subject: Housing project 

 

To the City Planning Committee, 

I think you have made an error in choosing the Platt location for your housing project. Traffic is already 

bad as it is. This will make only make it worse. Plus, you seem to treat our neighborhood as if it is no 

consequence and you can just plonk down a large housing project because you don't think we matter. 

We happen to be a cohesive neighborhood with many hidden beautiful spots and we want our area to 

become more friendly, not impersonal.  

Also, I am aware that at least one member of your committee is married to a someone who is going to 

profit off this project which is a conflict of interest.  You may think because our community is not 

wealthy that it does not matter and that we do not matter. 

Please take your behemoth somewhere else. 

We care about this area. You don't seem to. 

Yours sincerely, 

Melissa Sklar 

3327 Mc Comb Street 

Ann Arbor, MI 48108 

 


